
 

 

October 20th, 2023 
 
To:  REGIONAL VICE PRESIDENTS 
 BRANCHES & FACILITIES 
 
 
 

Exciting News: Introducing Our New Website and Mobile App! 
 
 
 
On the International Day of the Air Traffic Controller, we are thrilled to announce a major 
milestone in our journey: the launch of our brand-new website and (soon to come) mobile app! 
This significant upgrade is a testament to our commitment to providing you with the best 
possible experience, whether you're on your computer or your mobile device. 
 
Explore Our Revamped Website: Our redesign offers a sleek and user-friendly interface, 
making it easier than ever to navigate, find information, and engage with our content.  
 
Member Dashboard 

• Customize your own user profile, add friends, and receive notifications on your feed to 
stay up to date on the latest content.  

Chat  
• Add fellow members, and use our chat feed to quickly share messages. This function 

works much like Facebook messenger!  
New Layout 

• Our new website design is made to improve usability and improve your experience 
online. From our internal and external news feed, to our easy-to-find Union resources 
and content; This new website was designed with your experience in mind.  

 
Visit us at www.catca.ca 

 
 
 

https://catca.ca/


 

We want to express our deepest gratitude for your continued support. Without you, this 
achievement would not have been possible. We can't wait for you to explore our new digital 
home and experience CATCA like never before. 
Stay connected, stay informed, and let's embark on this exciting journey together! 
 
 
 
 
On Behalf of the Executive Board; 
 
 
Nick von Schoenberg      Scott Loder 
President       Executive Vice President 
 
 


